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Bentonville School for Advanced Studies has applied to establish an open-enrollment charter 
school beginning in the 2024-2025 academic year.  The charter will follow a college prep 
education model.  The Basis Education team presented the core pillars of the program and how 
they drive instruction.  Information presented included curriculum, assessment, hiring, and day-
to-day operations.  Legal concerns were addressed.  The applicant addressed each question and 
follow-up questions.  

The Charter Authorizing Panel voted to unanimously approve the application request.  


